WA SS

COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

J FH 2nd Decembesr, 1925,

Dear Sirs, ‘

I duly received your letter of the 26th wultimo
relative to the case of the Motorship "YBURE', and note that
the Owners have given instructions to the Master to arrange
for the additional Panting arrangements to be fitted at the
next docking of the vessel, which will probably take place

at Las Palmas in February next.

In the circumstances, I am requesting Lloyd's Agenta
at that port to appoint a Surveyor to carry out the survey

in due course.

I am, Dear 8irs,

Yours faithfulliy,
Assistant to the Secretary.

The Surveyors,
08L0,
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